
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I write at the end of my second full week as Principal at The Archbishop Lanfranc Academy – a 
position I am very proud to have been appointed to. 
 
Our staff training day and early work with students focused on welcoming the children back to a safe 
and calm environment, and helping them get back into the academy’s routines.  
Other priorities have been: supporting the transition to secondary school for our Year 7s; welcoming 
any other students that are new to us; identifying and filling gaps in knowledge caused by the 
various interruptions over the last two years; ensuring a strong start to GCSE courses and, for the 
Year 11 students, really pushing on from the end-of-year 10 exams and planning to ensure we secure 
the best outcomes for them. 
 
Other priorities for me are getting to know the staff, students, parents and the broader community. 
 
I ask that you support us by ensuring your child attends school every day unless very unwell or 
displaying Covid-19 symptoms (and if that is the case, please arrange for them to have a PCR Test) 
and that you help them to arrive on time, looking smart and with all the equipment they need to 
have a successful day. 
 
I look forward to meeting with you at one the various functions/ events this coming year and will 
update you as the term, and school year, develop. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr S Trehearn 
Principal 
 


